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Updated enrollment numbers as of 2/22
o 6th Grade 75
o 7th Grade 46
o 8th Grade 56
o Total: 177

Career Cruising
o  Student presentation
m Please note: The 8th grade students have been on the Career Cruising site
one time thus far. [ asked these students if they felt comfortable sharing
some of their thoughts and reflections.

Boys Basketball completed their season on Monday at Iola. The 7th graders finished
around .500 and in the middle of league standings, the 8th graders finished with two

losses good enough for second place in the league.

County Spelling Bee was February 1, at West Franklin Elementary. Hailey Rees, Carter
Adell and Devin Beam represented WMS.

WMS STUCO has been busy collecting food for the local food pantry. Thank you to
them for their efforts and service to our community.

The WMS musical “Oklahoma” is Tuesday and Wednesday, the 28th and 1st. Show
time is 7:00 in the HS commons area.

WMS STUCO sponsored a dance for WMS students on Friday, February 24.

MS Track practice will begin soon. Coachings



